
The Messenger February 

 

Our Staff 
 

Interim Pastor 
Rev. Mark Smith 

 

Associate Pastor & 

Minister to Students 
Rev. David Tate 

 

Childrens Ministry 

 Director 
Mrs. Kay Ramsey  

 

Financial Administrator 
 Mrs. Rebecca Blackwell 

. 

Administrative Assistant 
 Mrs. Shannon Bradley 

 
 

Church Office Phone: 
(864)877-6765 or 472-8250 

 

 

Website: 
www.hollyspringsbc.org 

 
Like us on Facebook  

Holly Springs Baptist Church 
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Office hours:  
Monday - Thursday 
 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

 Friday - Closed 
 

HSBC Community Food  
Pantry for those in need  

2-3p.m. 
1st & 3rd Fridays  

 

Newsletter Deadline:  
Monday, February  19th 

Wednesday Regular Schedule 
 

10:30 am  Bulletin Deadline 

  3:30 pm   Afternoon Bible Study 

  6:15 pm   JAM choir 

  6:30 pm   Evening Bible Study 

                    Youth 

                    Preschool Choir 

  7:00 pm   Children In Action                    

  7:15 pm   Sanctuary Choir Practice            

Newsletters, Bulletins & Sermons 
are available on our website: 

www.hollyspringsbc.org 
If you are interested in receiving  
our monthly newsletter by e-mail, 

 please send an e-mail to the office. 
If you have announcements for the 
bulletin or newsletter, please send 

them to:  
assistant@hollyspringsbc.org 

Sunday Regular Schedule 
  

     8:00 am Early Service 

     8:50 am Orchestra Rehearsal 

     9:15 am Sunday School 

   10:30 am Morning Worship 
Holly Springs Baptist Church 

251 Hannon Road, Inman, SC 29349 
(864) 877-6765 or 472-8250 

  website: www.hollyspringsbc.org 
 

            Rev. Mark Smith                                    Rev. David Tate                                
                    Interim Pastor                                              Associate Pastor 

                                                                                                 and  Students 

 

                                               Kay Ramsey 
                                                  Children’s Ministry 

                                                             Director 

A publication of Holly Springs Baptist Church 

February 2024  

The Messenger  
MEMORIALS/HONORARIUMS 

Sarah Mathis (memory) 
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Burns 

Willie & Joyce Souther 

Johnnie & Beth Kennerly 

Ronnie & Robin Blackwell 

Ronald Howell 

Willing Workers SS Class 

Wayne & Geraldine Underwood 

Edith McAbee 

Marty Candler’s SS Class 
 

Huey Hayden (memory) 
Edith McAbee 

 

Charlotte Lamb (memory) 
Charles & Deborah Steen 

 

Danny Morrow (memory) 
Charles & Deborah Steen 

 

Dempsey Morrow (memory) 
Charles & Deobrah Steen 

 

Nelle Morrow (memory) 
Charles & Deborah Steen 

 

Greg Steen (memory) 
Charles & Deborah Steen 

 

Jerry Vassey (memory) 
Cathy Vassey 

 

Lois West (memory) 
Andy West 

 

Women Of Grace (honor) 
Johnnie & Beth Kennerly 

 

Willing Workers SS Class  
gave in honor of: 

 

Glenda Cartee  

Susan Brown  

Susan Brown’s Dad  

Teresa Morrow 

Nancy Roper  

Joan Rector  

Cathy Sullens  

Russell Terry 

Geraldine Underwood 

Kathy Warmack 
 

Jean Clayton(memory) 
Johnnie & Beth Kennerly 

Sunday, October 3rd

We will have our traditional meal in the CLC  fol-

We will have Sunday school and then ALL meet 

 

Herbert & Sarah Wright 
(memory) 

Jonathan Wright 
 

Renee Franz gave in  

memory of: 
Jane Wingo 

Louise Howell 

Jerri Kimbrell 
 

 

Sympathy: 
 

To Steve Mathis & Cathy  

Sullens, in the passing of their 
mother, Sarah Mathis. 

~ 

To Arnold Clayton, in the  

passing of his wife, 

Jean Clayton. 
~ 

To Billy & Timberly Orr, 

in the passing of their  

sister-in-law Lisa Williams. 
~ 

To Don Henderson & Family, in 
the passing of his brother,  

David Henderson. 
~ 

To Tori Amsler, Spencer Jones & 
Family, in the passing of their 

grandmother, Mae Jones. 
~ 

To Sandra Humphries,   

Kellie Culbreth & Family, in the 
passing of their son/brother,  

Huey Hayden. 
~ 

To Julie Fedder,  

in the passing of her brother,  

Melvin Swanger. 



The Messenger February 

 

 

 1-  Benjamin Chastain 

      Janice Jackson 

      Victoria Kirby 

      Gail McClure 

      Grady McBrayer 

 2-  Doris Burnette 

      Nolan Jones 

      Pam Melton 

      Kim Souther 

      Nathan Wilson 

 3-  Pastor Tim Clark 

      Nathan Edwards 

      Tamara Pack 

      Stephanie Wagner 

 5-  Benett Edwards 

 6-  Jason Buehner 

 7-  Zack Bowen 

 8-  Dean Bagwell 

      Lewis DeYoung 

      Jeff Johnson 

      Glenda Turner 

 9-  Ryan Clark 

10– Ashley Loftis 

11- Maci Brasher 

      Sharon Chapman 

      Kathy Clayton 

      Carla Ilund 

12- Millijane Edwards 

       Linda Sims 

       Travis Sloan 

13-  Davvin Richards 

       Josh Lamb 

15-  Debbie Campbell 

       Kim Hart 

       Chelsea Holleman 

       Mark Loftis 

       Dan Wells 

       Rick Winters 

16-  Jerry Baskin 

       Clayton Underwood 

17-  Cliff Cochran 

       Stephen Frady 

       Eric Koch 

       Emily Ledford 

18-  Heinze Hollis 

19-  Lauren Giattino 

       Jennifer West 

20-  Glenda Cartee 

        Corbin Lee 

21-  Kaycie Blackwell 

        Kinzie Sellars 

        Nancy Yown 

22-   Bobby Golightly 

        Andrew Larkins 

        Cindy Sellars 

        Freddie Sullens 

        Patsy Turner 

        Will Sacarelos 

23-   Milner Martin 

24-  Joan Brady 

       Tara Melton 

       Skylar Stegall 

25-  Mike McClure 

       Tyler McClure 

26-  Ronnie Bennett 

       Danna Brown 

       David Davis 

       Wanda Fowler 

       Danny Frady 

       James Pryor 

27-  Jean Terry 

       Sandra Workman 

28-  Lynn Duncan 

       Harry McCarter 

       Jordan West 

 

Welcome Our New Members! SHINE 
Events!  

(7-12th grades) 
 

Red/Blue  

Bible Study 

“Jesus Changes  

Everything” 

Sunday, January 28th, 

5-6:30 p.m. 
 
 

Parent/Student  

Spaghetti Dinner 
 

Sunday, February 4th,  

5:30 p.m. (CLC) 

“Culture In Crisis”  

featuring Seth Buckley 

(Sign up with Big Dave) 

 
 

Sunday, February 25th 

5:00 p.m. 
Parents and kids come and join us. 

 

(K-6th grade) 

Please contact  

Sandra Workman if 
you can HELP in our 

nursery. 

Fit Warriors  

For Christ 
 

Monday’s 8:30 a.m. 

Thursday’s 8:30 a.m. & 
6:15 p.m. (gym) 

Bring a water bottle  

and mat. 

Led by Jamie Souther  

Ryan, & Kimberly Smith 

A friendly reminder 

from our Safety Team 

to please park in 

marked spots only! 

The Newsletter is 
on our website for 

you to view.  

Beginning in 
March, if you wish 
to receive one by 

mail please  

contact the 
church office @  

864-877-6765. 

The family of Sarah Mathis is so 
grateful for all the prayers, cards, 

food and visits we received during 
mom’s sickness and her passing. 
We feel so blessed to be a part of 

such a loving, caring and thoughtful 

Christian body. 

In His love, 

The Family of Sarah Mathis 

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you so much for the  

prayers, calls, texts, visits and 
meals provided for us over the past 

several months following my  

shoulder injury and Bufford’s Hip 
Surgery. We appreciate your every 
act of kindness. Continue to pray 

for us. Thank You! 

Bufford & Mary Bennett 

Dear HSBC, 

We would like to thank the Budget 

Committee, each class and  

individual who made it possible to 
send 2,443 shoeboxes to children 
around the world. These shoebox 
gifts give Hope and The Gospel to 

children who have never heard. Most 
of our boxes this year went to Malawi, 
Ecuador and Peru. May God continue 

to bless this ministry.  

Lee Anne Page & OCC team 

Welcoming the Arrival of  

Audrey Rose Amsler 

12/31/23 

Proud parents are Paul & Tori 

Big Brother– Noah Thomas  

Big sisters– Elora Grace & Addison Monroe 

Dear HSBC, 

Thank you so much for the  

beautiful gift basket full of so many 

useful things!  

With Love, Lillian Wingo 

Dear Church Family, 

Words cannot express our gratitude 
to each and everyone that showed us 
support and love during the passing 
of Huey Hayden. Thank you to Pastor 
Mark, Pastor Dave, Kay and our SS 

classes for your prayers, texts, calls, 
food and visits during this difficult 
time. We are so fortunate to have a 

loving church family, and we love you 
all. In Christ, Sandra Humphries & 

Kellie Culbreth 

Dear Church Family, 

Thank you so much for the  

wonderful goody basket you sent 
me for Christmas. I also appreciate 

all the prayers, and cards. Your 
love, concern & thoughtfulness are 

truly a blessing.  

In Christ, Bobby Culbreth 

Gary Kasprzak 


